
In this edition of the Northern News:
● Booster Juice Days coming to NDPS!

● Vulnerable sector checks for school volunteers

● Remembrance Day

It’s SPIRIT WEEK!

Monday,
October 30th

Tuesday,
October 31st

Wednesday,
November 1st

Thursday,
November 2nd

Friday,
November 3rd

TV Show Day
Dress up like
your favourite
TV character or
show theme!

Hero Day
Celebrate your
real life heroes
and heroes in
movies, books
and tv!

COLOUR Day
Dress in your
favourite
colour or
celebrate the
rainbow!

Throwback
Thursday
Celebrate any
time from the
past!

JERSEY Day
Celebrate your
favourite sports
and teams!

We hope all students will join in the fun!
Dress up costumes must be sensitive to the identities of others and not mock any race, religion, spiritual

lifestyle or group of people as these can minimize the lived experiences of students within our community.

Costume accessories such as weaponry, costumes that depict violent or graphic messaging/images and face

masks are not permitted. A reminder that at NDPS, students are not to bring snacks in for the class to share at

any point in the year.

SCC BOOSTER JUICE DAYS AT NDPS!

What is it? Our SCC has organized Booster Juice special events this fall. Students can enjoy a dairy free
smoothie delivered to their classroom.

When is it? Thursday, November 23rd and Thursday, December 14th

How do I order? Orders are placed through Healthy Hunger https://healthyhunger.ca/index.php.

● Create an account on the website and link it to Northern Dancer PS (in a drop down list).

https://healthyhunger.ca/index.php


● Click on our Booster Juice Days in the calendar and order.
● All orders are completed online and need to be placed 5 days before the event.

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING NORTHERN DANCER PS!

SAFETY REMINDERS FOR FAMILIES
It is not safe for children to walk through the parking lot and load into a car while running cars are around them.
Please wait to load into the car until you are along the green curb section of the Drive n’ Drop lane. Drivers are
never to park and leave their vehicle where it blocks other cars from moving through the Drive n’ Drop.

School Volunteers & Vulnerable Sector Checks
We appreciate all parents, guardians and community members who volunteer their time to support the

students at Northern Dancer P.S. Volunteers are needed to support field trips, drive students to sporting

events, programs like Scientists in Schools and other special activities for students.

All volunteers (including drivers) require a Vulnerable Sector Check - police check- on file at the school. The

office must see the original document; we will take a photocopy of it and return it to the volunteer. To start the

process, we have a letter that can be presented to lower the cost. Please call the office and one of our

Administrative Assistants will get the letter to you.

Remembrance Day
We will be observing Remembrance Day in division assemblies on Friday, November 10th. There will be a

Virtual Wall of Honour and Remembrance created to honour and remember Northern Dancer relatives and

friends who have served in Canada (and other countries). If there is someone near and dear to you who is a

Veteran, then please share a digital image of them to put on display. Please make sure to share the Veteran’s

name, years of service, element or force, and regiment/unit to which they belong. You can forward this to your

child's homeroom teacher.




